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 What were you thinking? 
Driving after drinking. 
You had no right 
To take someone life. 
You killed a baby brother, 
Grieving family, fathers and mothers. 
It doesn't matter who was killed  
When the room can be filled 
With hurt, because of you 
Since you had nothing better to do 
But kill some time 
Downing some beers 
You also killed a loved one 
It's the same as shooting him with a gun 
To say the very least, you're nothing but a 
beast. 
I want others to wake-up and think 
NEVER DRIVE AFTER YOU DRINK 
                                      Written by: Octavia Taylor Jackson 
                                      A freelance writer living in Washington DC 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
On November 6, 1999,  State 
Trooper Frederick A. Hardy  died of 
injuries suffered in a hit -and-run, 
while  exiting his patrol car after 
making a traffic stop on the 
Interstate.   Trooper Hardy joined  
the state police in 1990, and  had  
accomplishments as a Father, 
Husband, Police Officer, and a 
Marine Corps Veteran. 
 A suspect  in the case was located 
after the suspect’s sister, from whom 
he had borrowed the car, heard news 
reports about the crash that included 
a description of the vehicle according 
to broadcast reports. After the car 
was returned to the woman she saw 
it had been damaged and called 
police. The suspect was charged with 
manslaughter, drunken driving, 
fleeing the scene of a crash, and 
driving with a suspended license. 

   

A fallen Police Officer 
In Honor of Malcolm Hill 

 

HILL1 News Brief  

 We have made it easier for Federal  employees to make tax-deductible contri-
butions to HILL1 through the 2000 Combined  Federal Campaign . HILL1’s 
designation number is 7119  in the 2000 CFC catalog. See your Agency’s CFC 
Key worker on how to make your contribution to HILL1. 

 
HILL1 is seeking legal services pro bono,  if you know of any resources that the 
foundation can take advantage of  contact a HILL1 member or call  

301 706-6917 . 

 

The HILL1 Newsletter is published as a service to the HILL1 membership and the general public. Views expressed 
here are those of their authors and do not necessarily reflect those of the board of Directors of HILL1. Permission is 
granted to reproduce copyrighted materials from the Newsletter provided the source and copyright are appropriately 
noted.  
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  However, in  the Summer of 
2000 HILL1 took their message 
to 
Landover, 
Maryland  
and 
Herndon, 
Virginia  
a special 
thanks to 
all the 

volunteers at  both of these 

events.   
HILL1 member Robin Lewis, 
Director of Engineering  at Teligent, 
Inc. will speak at the Solutions 2000 
Conference sponsored by GTE in 
Miami Beach ,Florida. GTE  will 
donate $500 to the HILL1 
foundation in the name of Teligent 
Inc. A Very Special thanks  to Ms. 
Lewis  for making this generous 
donation possible.  

Reflections 

 Over the past  two years, Steven and I have been through, and continue to go 
through, trials and tribulations, thinking that the pain will someday go away , 
however we have had to come to realization that the emptiness will always be 
there just like the HILL1 supporters, family and friends that have been there for 
us.  Thank you for your understanding and continue support. 
 
An Alcohol related traffic crash shortened our son’s life , but it is through the 
efforts of  HILL1 that Malcolm Xavier Duane Hill is remembered. 
 
Penny G. Hill, President 
Steven E. Hill, Vice President 

 Recently  a HILL1 member traveled to 
Dakar, Senegal on Vacation. During 
their stay they took the opportunity to 
tell others about Malcolm Hill. So if you 
are ever in West Africa don’t be surprise 
if you see someone walking down the 
street with a HILL1 T-shirt or Logo pin.  
If you would like a HILL1 shirt to help 
tell the Malcolm story, just write to : 

P.O. Box 94 

 Germantown,  MD. 20875 

Attn: Ambassador Program 
 While supplies last  T-shirt are free, al-
though, donations are welcome to help 
cover the costs. The adult sizes available 
are XL and XXL long sleeve or short, all 
sizes available in Children's shirts.  
HILL1 takes this time to thank all those 
who made the fundraisers in 2000 a 

success.  The Year started off with a Joe 
Corbi’s pizza drive selling 125 kits.  Fol-
lowing up with an  Uncle Ralph‘s 
Cookie drive,  selling over 109 bags in 
March, and due to the over whelming 
demand  a second cookie drive, in April  
sold 95 bags.  

 

The 1999 Drought prevented HILL1 
from taking their  message to the 
street. 

For more information, contact: 
 
 
 

The Malcolm Xavier Duane Hill Foundation 
P.O. Box 94 

Germantown, Maryland 20875-0094 
Telephone:  (301) 706-6917  Fax: (301) 428-1941 

 
The Northern Virginia Chapter of 
Mothers Against Drunk Driving and 
HILL1 spread the message of not 
drinking and driving at the Vintage 
Virginia Wine Festival in June 2000. 
As a part of this effort persons going 
to the festival who did not  
participate in the festivities received 
free sodas. HILL1 and MADD 
encourage those who want to have a 
good time while not drinking & 
driving by providing volunteers to 
dispense the soda. Oh yes… 
Volunteers get  FREE admission to 
the Festival and FREE parking on 
site. So you can come early or stay ate 
and enjoy a great day at the Festival. 
Generally two festival per year are 
given one in June and another in 
August, so call any HILL1 member 
for details on keeping the roads safe 
at the next Wine Festival . 

Fundraisers 

HILL1  travels 6000 
miles 

MADD  & HILL1 
team up to keep the 
roads safe 

Teligent , Inc. brings 
good things to  Life 
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